
NORTHERN NEW JERSEY REGION 
SPORTS CAR CLUB OF AMERICA 
Board of Trustees Meeting 
March 14, 2012 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:30 PM at Tiff’s in Morris Plains, NJ. 
Present: Chris Mosley, Linda Santangelo Mosely, Andrew Warren, Darrell Anthony,  
Rob Foley and Matt Rooke. This meeting was held in conjunction with the march 
membership meeting. 
 
Secretary’s Report: 
The February meeting minutes were not presented because the secretary was not present.  
 
Treasurer’s Report: Darrell Anthony was present. 
The treasurer’s report was read and approved. The region is still in fair shape going into 
the season. 
 
COMMITTEE REPORTS: 
Racing Committee: Darrell Anthony was present. 
The recent double school at NJMP went off very well and was well attended.  
Once-a-year tech will be Saturday 4/14/12 at Driving Impressions. 
 
Membership Committee:  Walter Huber was present. 
 
Social Committee: Linda Santangelo Mosley was present. 
We will approach Tom Cotter who is President of the NJ Grand Prix for a monthly 
meeting over the summer. Linda will be working to find a suitable location.  
 
Rally Committee: Fred Cochran was not present.  
The Rally program has 3 events scheduled for 2912. May Daze, Mini-Monte and Teddy 
Bear Rallies are scheduled. The Board expects the NNJR Rally to be very successful in 
2012. 
 
Solo Committee: Ernie Anderson was not present.  
The Solo program has a very strong schedule with excellent management. The Board 
expects the NNJR Solo to be very successful in 2012. 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
There was no old business. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
A request to have the Christmas / Holiday party in 2012 was made by Diane Miller. If the 
treasury is strong after this season we will determine if this is possible.. 
 
The meeting ended at 8:30 PM. The next meeting will be April 11th. 
 



Respectfully submitted, 
Darrell Anthony 
Treasurer 9acting Secretary) 


